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Friday 10th November 2023
MALVERN CINEMA TRIPS
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will have seen on recent Newsletters, we have been offered free tickets for our pupils to visit Malvern Cinema to celebrate National Film Week on Wednesday 15th and Wednesday 22nd November. 
This year on both dates, we will again be walking the children to Malvern Theatre for the 10am start.  

Please ensure your children arrive in school at 8.40am as we will be setting off at 9am sharp to make sure we are there in plenty of time.
Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 are going to see “Roald Dahl’s Matilda the Musical” on Wednesday 15th November. This film ends at 12.15pm. The majority of the pupils will then walk back to school with staff for a slightly late lunch. All children who have booked a hot lunch will be provided with a packed lunch from Black Pepper.
HOWEVER - The children from Yrs 5 and 6 who currently attend swimming lessons at the Splash on Wednesdays will eat their packed lunches in Malvern Theatre foyer, then have a short play in the park before crossing the park to Malvern Splash ready for their normal swimming lesson. They will return to school by coach as normal after their swimming lesson.
Classes R, 1 and 2 are going to see a U certificated film called “Epic Tails” on Wednesday 22nd November. At 11.50, after the film all of the staff and pupils will walk back to school for a slightly late lunch. All children who have booked a hot lunch will be provided with a packed lunch from Black Pepper.

If you feel that your child is unable to walk safely to Malvern Theatres, you can arrange to drop your child at the theatre at a set time, if so please discuss this with Mrs Beale or your child’s class teacher before the day of the event.
Thank you.
Yours sincerely

Mrs V Beale.
Headteacher.
